
PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL 
Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 
www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 
 

17th March 2025 

 

Dear families  

 

We will be taking the children from Monkeys and Elephants on a visit to White Post Farm on 

Friday, 2nd May 2025.  This trip is to support their school learning on the topic Minibeasts. 

We will be departing from school promptly at 9:00am and arriving back for 3:30pm – 

School will be updated if we have any delays. 

  

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure that they have taken a travel sickness 

tablet before school.  We will need written permission and provision for the return journey.   

 

The cost of the trip will be £23 per child; this voluntary contribution covers the cost of the 

coach and entry into White Post Farm with an educational workshop included.  It would be 

appreciated if all monies are paid by Monday, 28th April.  If you would like to pay in two 

instalments you are welcome to make two payments one of £13 and one of £10, please make 

the first instalment before Friday, 4th April  

 

A packed lunch and drink will be required.  Please do not send fizzy drinks, glass bottles, 

cans, sweets or chocolate.   

 

All children are required to wear school uniform and suitable footwear/clothing. 

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Monday, 28th April. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr P Barnett 

 

 

 

 

I wish my child …………………………………….………………… 

Class…………………………………. to take part in the visit to White Post Farm on Friday, 

2nd May 2025 and enclose a voluntary contribution of. 

Full amount £23 

First instalment £13 

Second Instalment £10  

 

Signed ……………………………………….Parent/Carer Date …………….. 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and KS1 Lead Catherine Inhester& EYFS Lead 

Nichola Tonkinson  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


